
                                     STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  January 28, 2015       
 
RE:  817 & 821 Waddell Street (permit application # 7244) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Urban Forestry Manager,  
                     City of Key West 
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Mango tree.  A site 
inspection was done on January 28, 2015 and documented the following: 
 
Tree Species: Mango (Mangifera indica) 

                                              
 

View of mango tree 
looking down City 
Alley (off of 
Reynolds St 



                          
Diameter:  22.9”  
Location:  60%  (close to rear, alley fence, some branches in utility lines)  
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition:  70%  (fair to good)   
Total Average Value =  76%   
Value x Diameter = 17.4 replacement caliper inches 

 



 



 
 

 
 



NOTES:  Homeowner states that people have trespassed on to the property 
through the rear alley to remove and harvest the mangos.  He has planted 
wild lime trees (a native tree with thorns) in the alley against the fence as a 
deterrent.   
 
The property owner also owns an empty lot next to his house that he is 
planning on landscaping to include a mango tree (see letter from homeowner 
attached to application).    
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Karen DeMaria

From: Hank Holliday <hankholliday@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2015 3:14 PM
To: Karen DeMaria
Cc: Craig Reynolds; Marianne Noordermeer; justkeystrees@comcast.net
Subject: Tree Removal 817 Waddell

Dear Karen 
 
Thank you for inspection today and your consideration of the above captioned tree removal. 
 
My new home at 817 Waddell won best Fla. Keys new construction by The Fla Keys Historical Assoc. 
last year and it is our continued desire to beautify and landscape the immediate area including my 
property at 817/821 Waddell. 
 
Several pertinent points: 
1--We plan to immediately replace the mango tree being removed with an edible mango tree as well 
as planting new native trees on my adjacent property--821 Waddell. 
2--The existing tree is a turpentine mango that produces stringy,nearly inedible fruit--it is to be 
replaced with a more delicious mango variety selected by Craig Reynolds,landscape architect. 
3--The current tree is a constant security risk--children have been lifted over my fence to gather fruit 
and fence has actually been removed and destroyed by trespassers seeking fruit.My 
caretaker,Marianne who is cc'ed on this request can confirm this security situation. 
4--The current tree is unwieldly and has damaged landscaping,pool travertine marble and guest 
house roof. 
 
Finally,we would appreciate name of the appropriate engineer in Key West Gov to discuss 
landscaping of the area bordering the Casa Marina parking lot across from my home at my expense 
in a further effort to beautify and landscape the area. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
Hank Holliday 
817 Waddell 
305-296-4250 
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